

# THE PEGASUS

## **FSK PTA NEWSLETTER**



Who's ready for Spring Break?!? You. Me. Everyone! After the success of our Online Auction and our updates on school reopening, we are entering our Spring Break on a positive note! Enjoy a restful break and read below, especially for important upcoming events as we get ready for FSK to reopen in mid-April. PLEASE READ YOUR EMAILS to get updates from our Principals about our school reopening! As always, please visit all three of our webpages for the latest and greatest FSK community updates to stay informed & engaged:

myfsk.org; facebook.com/FSKschool; instagram.com/fskpta\_sf/

### Thank You ~ Online Auction & Virtual Events

A BIG THANKS to our Auction Chairs, PTA Board, Principals, Educators, Staff, families, Sponsors, Donors, PTA Board, Volunteers, Hosts, Session Leaders, local businesses, neighbors, extended family and friends!!! With everyone's support, we passed our Online Auction goal! Thank you very much for supporting the needs of our students and staff and making this year's Online Auction another successful event. We appreciate you all very much!

# **Mandatory Orientation ~ April 7**

There is a <u>Mandatory Orientation (virtual) for families with kids returning to on-site learning!</u> Wednesday, April 7th from 7:00 - 8:00 pm. <u>Please</u> use this Zoom link for the orientation.

# SFUSD Assignments Acceptance Deadline ~ April 9

SFUSD placements deadline is coming up April 9th! If you're a 5th grade family leaving FSK or a current family with an incoming sibling to FSK, make sure to accept your assignment for your school in the Fall by the SFUSD EPC deadline of Friday, April 9th. Here is a video to help you with the acceptance process:

English: <u>click here</u>
Chinese: <u>click here</u>
Spanish: <u>click here</u>

#### **IMPORTANT DATES**

March 29 - April 3 Spring Break ~ No School

April 7 Mandatory
Orientation for
Returning to School

April 9 SFUSD Acceptance Deadline, Round 1

Join our <u>PTA Board,</u> <u>Positions Open</u>

**Direct Donation Drive:** Support FSK

Join our PTA as a Member & Share

FSK Logowear Shop online

Log your Volunteer
Hours

Women's History
Month

Principals' <u>Virtual</u>
Office Hours

Email Questions to our PTA Board: pta\_board@fskey.org

FSK NEWSLETTER MARCH 26, 2021

# **Direct Donation Drive ~ Support FSK**



Our <u>Direct Donation Drive</u> is the most direct way to support our school! Let's work together to reach our <u>\$124,000 goal for the year by the end of May</u>. Please contribute what you can to help make our school the very best it can be for your children ~ every dollar counts! Thank you for supporting all 560 of our wonderful students & our 90 amazing staff!

bit.ly/fskdonate

## Join & Share ~ PTA Membership

Are you a member of our awesome PTA Yet? Join us! It takes only 3 minutes to sign up! Please click on the link below and help us reach our goal of 250 members! Support all of our children by joining the FSK PTA today! Find out more about being a PTA member by visiting:



jointotem.com/ca/san-francisco/francis-scott-key-elementary-pta

# Log your Volunteer Hours, please!



We keep track of all our volunteer hours for our PTA to maintain our non-profit status. Please add your time for January & February on our Volunteer Google Form, whether it was 1 hour or 25 hours each month. We appreciate our amazing FSK Community and couldn't do it all without you ~ thank you very much!

## Principals' Special Message ~ Ms. Kasner & Ms. Page

This week, as we compose our message to you all, we do so with a heavy heart. Many of you are aware of the brutal violence and racism that has been taking place against the AAPI (Asian American Pacific Islander) community across the nation. We send our love and strength to all the families who have been affected by these hateful acts. We know that acts of racism against marginalized groups are nothing new and we cannot continue to remain silent. As a community, we must stand together and lift up our voices to speak up against such hate and bigotry. At FSK, we value the partnership between home and school and understand how extremely important it is to continue pushing ourselves to engage in dialogue that sometimes may feel uncomfortable. We must commit to teaching our kids to lead with love, compassion and acceptance. While we are excited to welcome our students and families back to school, we stand in solidarity with our AAPI brothers and sisters and condemn any acts of violence, racism, bullying and hate. Our top priority is to create a safe and welcoming environment for all our students, staff and families. We ask for your help to support each other and take care of each other. Thank you!